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We have re-established relationships with Hillgrove JROTC. | have sent e-mails to the
others but have not heard from them Wheeler HS is volunteering regularly again. |
suspect that as the year progresses and the word gets out, we will have more volunteers
signing up.

VKSU's website is up and fully operational. We have had a few people sign up. W,ith a
little luck we will start getting regular volunteers again.

When we started having workdays again, we worked with one group (approximately 10-
12 volunteers), at a time. Now we are working with several groups at one time plus 6 to
10 individuals each workday. Based on the park's guidelines, we are currently limited to
only 30 to 40 volunteers per workday, working in small groups. To date, we have had
468 volunteer hours from 117 volunteers. With only one more month in our fiscal year,
we should have about 575 volunteer hours from about 150 volunteers.



